
NAME DISH ABOVE

-CLOTHES & JEWELLERY-

TEDDINGTON TRADERS DURING LOCKDOWN

-FOOD & DRINK-

Bar Estillo
www.barestilo.co.uk
020 8977 6002
Takeaway food

Cook
www.cookfood.net
0800 9998863
Normal Opening Hours.
Click & Collect and Home Delivery

Gosia's Cafe and Deli
https://gosiascafedeli.business.site
020 8059 1000
Takeaway hot/cold drinks and food 

Itabashi Japanese Izakaya 
www.itabashiizakaya.com
020 3302 0811
Takeaway and delivery 

One One Four 
www.oneonefour.co.uk
020 3745 2021
3 course Takeaway Lockdown Meals

Ruba Restaurant 
www.rubarestaurant.co.uk
020 8977 7700
Free delivery and takeaway

Starbucks Coffee 
www.starbucks.co.uk
020 8943 1750
Takeaway service

Sidra
www.sidrauk.com
020 8977 2725
Takeaway and free home delivery

Teddington Cheese 
www.teddingtoncheeese.co.uk
020 8977 6868
Shop is open
Free delivery within 2 miles

The Fallow Deer
www.thefallowdeer.com
020 8943 2578
Takeaway food and cakes, deli goods, 
celebration cakes to order, hot 
drinks, wines by the bottle & Supper 
Club 'dine in for 2' takeaway deals 

Woof Coffee
www.woofcoffee.com
0800 9998863
Takeaway coffee, cakes & sandwiches

Amulette 
www.amulette.co.uk
020 8977 0222
Website orders and clIck and 
collect from store. Home 
deliveries via post

Nova Fortuny
www.facebook.com/dianneyarlett/
020 8977 3769
Items for sale on Facebook

Wonderlust
www.wonderlust.london
07747 126742
Free local delivery 

Heirloom 
www.heirloom-online.co.uk
07771 697523
Normal & Christmas ranges will be 
available for free home delivery 
within 3 miles of the shop

Charm Thai
www charmthai.co.uk
020 8943 9553
Order and collect and delivery 
available

Islay Coffee & Cafe
www.Instagram.com/islaycoffee
020 3488 7180
10% off the menu for takeaway

-GIFTS & HOMEWARE-
Lorem ipsum 

The Collecterie
www.thecollecterie.com
Free local delivery and click and 
collect

The Loft 
www.thelofthome.com
020 8973 0800
Order online, or by email- Click & 
Collect ,FREE local delivery 

-HEALTH & FITNESS-

Kirby Chemist
www.kirbychemist.co.uk
020 8977 5509
All services as usual

Physio and Therapy London Ltd
www.physioandtherapylondon.co.uk
020 8943 2240
All services as usual

Tide End Osteopaths
www.tideendosteopaths.com
020 8977 9176
All services as usual

-HOMES & GARDENS-

Teddington Carpet Centre
www.teddingtoncarpets.co.uk
020 8977 4562
Shop not open. Fittings and 
measurments but customer must leave 
the house

Teddington Essentials 
020 3302 7997
Home delivery for people isolating 
or high risk. Can serve customers 
from outside if they are not 
comfortable to come in "

Teddington Hardware
020 8997 1324
All services as usual

Aforce Training 
www.aforcetraining.com
07946 320607
Online Pilates classes and online 
1:1 sessions for Pilates/injury 
rehabilitation

Bubbles Launderette 
www.bubbleslaunderette.com
020 8616 0552
Service washes, free collection and 
delivery and self service washing

-SERVICES-

The Fun Factory 
www.thefunfactory.co
020 8977 1006
FREE Non-Contact delivery (within 
5-mile radius) for Balloons and 
Party-Goods

-FLORISTS & BALLOONS-

Zeldaland Flowers 
www.zeldalandflowers.com
020 8977 6150
FREE Non-Contact delivery

Sims
www.sims.uk.com
020 8977 1039
All services as usual

GJL Plumbing
www.gjlplumbingandheating.com 
07593 701430
Free zoom/video for basic Plumbing 
problems 

Featherstone Leigh
www.featherstoneleigh.co.uk
020 8977 8118
All servicesw as usual 

Featherstone Leigh

Shambles Restaurant & Winebar 
www.shamblesbar-restaurant.co.uk
020 8977 9398
Food & drink pop up shop

Cafe Mimmo
020 8977 7999
Takeaway Coffee, Sandwiches
& Cakes

The Maverick Bar Company 
www.maverickbarcompany.com
07403 201553
Deliver professionally made 
cocktails to your doorstep 

The Railway Pub 
www.therailwaytw11.co.uk
020 8943 0480
Friday Night- Fish Shack & Burger 
Shack Take Away 5pm to 8:30pm
Saturday Night-Fish Shack & Burger 
Shack Take Away 5pm to 8:30pm
Sunday Roast Collection & Delivery 
Service 12pm to 6pm"

Phil Irwin Carpets and Flooring
www.philirwincarpets.com
020 8943 8808
Appointments and shop at home 
service. 

Boots Opticians
www.boots.com
020 8973 1635
Essential eye care services

Jo Mobile Tyres
07809 558849
Mobile tyre replacement service. 

-CHARITIES-

FARA Enterprises Ltd
www.faracharityshops.org
020 8973 0910
Online Selling via eBay and Amazon

-ART-

Handmade Workshops Ltd
www.handmadeworkshops.co.uk
07394 820824
Online crafting classes 

Cafe Benedict
www.cafebenedict.co.uk
020 3795 7203
Takeaway Coffee, pastries, 
sourdough, toasted sandwiches and 
much much more

The Bowl and Roll - La Mexicana
www.thebowlandroll.com
020 3609 4573
Takeaway and delivery available

The Bowl and Roll - La Mexicana
www.thebowlandroll.com
020 3609 4573
Takeaway and delivery available

Your Veg Box
www.yourvegbox.com
We will be offering fruit and veg 
boxes with free delivery as usual  

Ribs and Burgers 
www.ribsandnurgers.com
0293 873 9788
Deliveroo and collections

Landmark Arts Centre
www.landmarkartscentre.org
020 8977 7558
Gift Shop will open online for to 
purchase products via their website 

Herbert & Shrive Pharmacy
www.herbertshrive.co.uk
020 897 71967
Free delivery for retail and 
prescriptions. Normal service as 
usual. 

Lorem 

La Casa Del Habano 
www.havahavana.com
020 8977 3793
Offering a click and collect service 
for alchol, cigars, chocolate, 
Christmas gifts and coffee , online 
orders, opening Restricted times: 
Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 2-5pm 

-NEWSAGENTS-

Broad Street Extra
www.faracharityshops.org
020 3659 4283
Normal services maybe reduced 
trading hours

Girasole
www.girasoledeli.com
020 8977 0300
Take away, hot/cold drinks, cakes, 
pastries, sandwiches and hot food 

Studio 148
www.Studio148.co.uk
020 8943 9954
Offering customers virtual tour and 
video call assist. Offer postal 
delivery or collect from store. 

-ANTIQUES-

Montpelier Antiques & Interiors
www.montpelierantiques.co.uk
020 8977 4328
Window shop. Call & collect or free 
delivery.

Teddington Sport
www.teddingtonsports.co.uk
020 3475 2025
Call & Collect. Free Local Delivery.

Cassandra King 
Www.cassandraking.co.uk
07813 320673
Virtual florist. Delivery and Click 
and collec available

Piazza Firenze  
www.piazzafirenze.com
O20 8977 3344 
Take away collection/delivery on 
most of the pizza and pasta menu.

Teddington Butcher  
www.theteddingtonbutcher.com
020 8977 2793
Operating as usual and local home 
deliveries 




